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Comments: Please note,

I am opposed to the stibnite gold project.

 

I believe all the efforts towards restoration enhancement of the Southfork of the salmon river watershed would be

endangered with this project moving forward. Please do not risk the future habitat and the surrounding

environment for such short term profits and short sighted vision.

 

Thank you

 

Brent Kahmann 


